New Delaval Primary School Newsletter - September 2017



www.newdelavalprimary.co.uk



follow us @newdelprimary

Dear Parents/Carers

A big welcome back to pupils old and new, I hope parents and carers are happy with how your child is settling into their new class.

Uniform

Our children are looking very smart in their uniforms, a P.E kit is another essential part of the uniform, and I would request that children bring their kit to school on Monday's and keep it in school all week taking it home on Friday, so that it is available whenever required in school. Please note we have a no jewellery policy in school therefore earrings are not to be worn.

School Lunches and Free School Meals

Our children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a free lunch under the Universal Offer provided by the government. **EVEN** if your child is in Reception, Year 1 or 2 and you are in receipt of benefits and entitled to Free School Meals is very important that you apply (please call into the school office to complete a form).

Medical Information

If your child has a medical condition that school should be made aware of, please call into the school office so that we can update our records. For those children that we already have recorded as having a medical issue, forms will be sent out in the next week to update information and I would ask that these are returned to the office as soon as possible.

Holidays in Term Time

Since returning back to school we have received a large number of requests for holidays in term time. Government guidelines are that the leave of absence for holidays taken during term time can only be granted by head teachers in exceptional circumstances.

DTWarall

Mrs D.T Worrall Headteacher

Admissions for Secondary Places - September 2018

The school admission portal is now open for middle, high and secondary applications for September 2018. Closing date for application is 31st October 2017. If you are having problems accessing the on line portal please call into the school office.

Admissions for Primary Places - September 2018

The school admission portal will open on 1st November 2017 and close on the 15th January 2018. Paper applications will be available from the school office from 1st November.

Date and Time	Event	Who?
Friday 29th September - 3:15pm-4:00pm	Macmillan Coffee Afternoon	All welcome
Wednesday 4th October 2017 • 9:00-10:00am • 10:30-11:30am	Get Off Stabilisers	Nursery, Reception, Year 1
Tuesday 10th October 3:30pm-7:00pm	Parents Evenings	Parents/Carers of pupils in Nursery-Year 6
Wednesday 11th October - 3:30pm-7:00pm	Parents Evenings	Parents/Carers of pupils in Nursery-Year 6
Friday 13th October	Individual & family Photographs	Nursery– Year 6
Tuesday 17th October EYFS/KS1- 9:15am KS2 –10:00am	Harvest Assemblies	Parents of pupils in Reception - Year 6
Friday 20th October 3:15pm	Half Term Break	All pupils
Monday 30th October 8:45am	School re-opens	All pupils
Friday 17th November	Children in Need Day	All pupils
Friday 15th December	Christmas Jumper Day	All pupils
Monday 18th December • 9:00am	Nursery & Reception Seasonal Performance	Parents and Carers of Nursery & Reception pupils
Monday 18th December • 7:00pm	Panto Performance	Parents and carers No small children please
Tuesday 19th December • 9:00am	KS1 Seasonal Performance	Parents and Carers of Year 1 & 2
Tuesday 19th December 2:00pm	Panto Performance	Parents/Carers and children
Tuesday 19th December Tuesday 19th December	Panto Performance	Parents and Carers No small children please
Wednesday 20th December 12noon	Christmas Lunch	Reception - Year 6 pupils
Thursday 21st December	Christmas Party Day	Nursery - Year 6 pupils
Friday 22nd December 2:00pm	End of term—Christmas Break	Whole School
Monday 8th January 2018 8:45am	School reopens for spring break	Whole School

Please respect our new neighbours when driving to and from school using the new one way system.